
 

 

Our Pastor: Father Victor M. Blazovich 
 Tel:  (509) 747-5810 
 Email: vblazovich@dioceseofspokane.org 
 
Our Deacon: Deacon Brian Ernst, and his wife, Julie. 
 Tel: (509) 324-6411 
 Email: brian@beemer-mumma.com 
 
Our Business Manager:  Ms. Aggie Patterson 
 Office Tel: (509) 747-5810 
 Office Email: office@shparishspokane.org 
 
Our Catechists:  
 Elementary: Pending! 
 Youth:  youthgroup@shparishspokane.org 
 
Cataldo Catholic School: 
 MR. ZACK CUNNINGHAM, PRINCIPAL 
 Tel: (509) 624-8759 
 

The pastor and parishioners of Sacred Heart Catholic Church  
warmly welcome you to our parish family!  

We hope that you find us to be a family of faith and love, exemplifying 
in word and deed the generosity of the Father, the self-giving service of 

Jesus Christ, and the enduring  presence of the Holy Spirit. 
 

S a c r e d  H e a r t  C a t h o l i c  C h u r c h  
2 1 9  E .  R o c k w o o d  B l v d . ,  S p o k a n e ,  W A   9 9 2 0 2  

5 0 9 - 7 4 7 - 5 8 1 0   +    o f f i c e @ s h p a r i s h s p o k a n e . o r g  +   w w w . s h p a r i s h s p o k a n e . o r g  

Mass Schedules: 
Weekends: 
 Reconciliation: Saturday 4:00 pm 
 Saturday Vigil: 5:00 pm (in person) 
 Sunday: 10:00 am  (in person & livestreamed) 
Weekdays: 
 Tuesdays through Fridays, 8:30 am 
Holy Days:  
 5:30 pm 
 
Religious Education:    
ChildrenΩs Liturgy of the Word:  
 To Be Announced 
Religious Education, Kindergarten to Grade 6:  
 To Be Announced 
 
For livestream events, schedules, and contact persons, 

visit our website:  

ǎƘǇŀǊƛǎƘǎǇƻƪŀƴŜΦƻǊƎ 
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Mass Intentions This Week 
 

{ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅΣ hŎǘƻōŜǊ фǘƘ +Fr. George Haspedis by Tom & Joyce 
   Rulon 

{ǳƴŘŀȅΣ hŎǘƻōŜǊ млǘƘ People of the Parish 

 

¢ǳŜǎΦΣ hŎǘƻōŜǊ мнǘƘ Members of the Marshall & Dufort  
   Families by Irene Dufort 

²ŜŘΦΣ hŎǘƻōŜǊ моǘƘ +Joaquin Villareal Machado by Daniel 
   & Anna 

¢ƘǳǊǎΦΣ hŎǘƻōŜǊ мпǘƘ +Bridget Brockmeyer by Mary Conley 

CǊƛΦΣ hŎǘƻōŜǊ мрǘƘ Holy Souls in Purgatory 

 

Our Parish Prayer Chain: Is there illness or are there special 
needs in your family?  Our community prayer chain looks 
forward to praying for you!  Send your request to Judy 
Felgenhauer, jfelgen@comcast.net.  

New to Our Parish? 
We look forward to getting to know 
you! Please contact our office by 
phone: 747-5810,  e-mail: 

office@shparishspokane.org, or through our website:  

shparishspokane.org, to register. ²ŜƭŎƻƳŜΗ 

ON-LINE GIVING ! 
For those interested in making their donations to Sacred Heart 

digitally, we now offer this service through  
our parish website:   

shparishspokane.org/donate 

Reconciliation 
Just a reminder that the Sacrament of 
Reconciliation is available every Satur-
day from пΥлл—пΥор pm, in the entry 
area of the social hall,  or by appoint-
ment throughout the week.  

Welcome, 
Father Vic! 
With the start of October, we 
welcome our new pastor, Rev. 
Victor M. Blazovich!  Father Vic 
was most recently pastor of the 
parishes of Pend Oreille County 
and based at Saint Anthony 
Church in Newport. He also 

serves the Diocese of Spokane as the Vicar for Finances. 

For Father Vic, this appointment is very much a homecoming 
since his family has deep roots in this neighborhood and Sacred 
Heart was the parish of his Baptism, First Communion, and Con-
firmation, thus he has a special place in his heart for this parish 
which gave him a strong foundation in his faith.  

Save the Date: Bishop Daly will be with us on {ǳƴŘŀȅΣ 

hŎǘƻōŜǊ нпǘƘ, at the 10 am Mass, to officially install Father Vic 
as our new pastor! 

The 2021 Annual Catholic Appeal has begun! Our parish 
goal for this year is $65,488. Please be as generous as you 
are able to help us not only meet this goal, but support the 
important work of the Diocese of Spokane. Your gift helps 
support our retired priests, form your future pastors, and 
allow our bishop to extend his ministry throughout the 
diocese. If you havenΩt received your pamphlet from the 
Diocese, extra copies are available in the vestibule. Thank 
you in advance for your discernment in helping our parish 
reach our goal!  

 
2021 Cornerstone Catholic Conference 
 
Register today for the FREE /ƻǊƴŜǊǎǘƻƴŜ /ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ /ƻƴŦŜǊŜƴŎŜΣ 
to be held on October 30, 2021. The bishops of Washington 
state invite you to grow in your faith as we learn about 
άForming Disciples for Life and Justice.έ Presentations will be 
given in English and Spanish, and there is no cost to attend! 
Parishes and small groups are encourages to gather for άwatch 
parties.έ  REGISTER at ǿŀŎŀǘƘƻƭƛŎǎΦƻǊƎΦ 



 

 

Blue Envelope Fund   
You are reminded on this second Sunday of the month of the 
BLUE ENVELOPE that comes with your donation envelopes. You 
can also donate to this fund by way of our websiteΩs On-Line 
Giving function,  just note in the comment box that your dona-
tion is for the Blue Envelope Fund.  
Your donations to the Blue Envelope Fund help us support our 
neighbors in need! 

Saɭeˢʦ F˔rsʠ! 

tŀǊŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ ƎǊŀƴŘǇŀǊŜƴǘǎΥ Please accompany 
your children to the bathrooms during Mass! It is 
the SAFE thing to do! 
By the way, both menΩs and womenΩs bathrooms 
are now equipped with baby changing tables, for 
your convenience! 

Church Safety, 
Delta Edition   
As the Delta variant of the 
coronavirus circulates wide-
ly in our community and 
out of concern for the 
health and safety of all, ǿŜ 
ƴƻǿ ǊŜǉǳƛǊŜ Ƴŀǎƪ ǿŜŀǊƛƴƎ 
ŦƻǊ ŀƭƭ ǇŜǊǎƻƴǎ ǿƘƻ ŀǧŜƴŘ aŀǎǎ ƛƴ ŎƘǳǊŎƘ ƻǊ ǿƘƻ ŀǧŜƴŘ 
ƻǘƘŜǊ ǇŀǊƛǎƘ ŀŎǝǾƛǝŜǎ ƛƴŘƻƻǊǎΦ  

Please also be attentive to maintaining at least сΩ ǎƻŎƛŀƭ 
ŘƛǎǘŀƴŎŜ between yourselves and others outside your 
family group while in church.  

We continue to ask all to receive Holy Communion hb[¸ ƛƴ 
ǘƘŜ ƘŀƴŘ.  

Thank you for your patience and perseverance! 

 

Youth Group: Leader(s) Needed! 
Due to new commitments in their lives, 
our Youth Group Leaders, Justin and Abby 
Hurtubise, are not able to continue lead-
ing the group in the coming year. They 
have done a great job growing our parish 
youth ministry over the past two years 

and we are very grateful for their dedicated service!  

Needless to say, we are now looking for new adult leadership 
for our outreach to our junior and senior high school parish-
ioners. If you would be interested in this fun and fulfilling 
ministry in our parish, please contact Mary Cooper:  

maryqueenofscott@icloud.com 

Or contact Aggie in the parish office: 747-5810. 

 

Religious Education  
Classes Starting Soon -
Registration Now Open  
 
Religious Education and Sacramental Prep classes will be 
starting soon, and weΩre hoping to get an idea of how many of 

you might be interested in joining! 
Please go to our parish website: 
shparishspokane.org, and click on the 
Religious Education page to find the 
registration form to complete. If you 
have any questions, or need more in-
formation, please call the office, at 
(509)747-5810. We look forward to 
starting classes soon! 

 

A Word from Fr. Vic 
 

Dear Parishioners, 
  
Thanks ever so much for the warm 
welcome you extended to me after the two Masses last 
weekend. It was great to meet you and, in some cases, to 
again see some of you whom I have known and havenΩt 
seen for some time! 
  
I want to get to know you by name, so if I have to ask a 
time or two or three, please bear with me. Once I have a 
name down, I usually have it for life! 
  
Last weekend I shared the good news that Dr. Scott Miller 
was hired to succeed Marian Beaumier as the new music 
director. Scott makes his debut on Sunday. Welcome, 
Scott! There will be a reception next month for Marian to 
honor her and thank her for her years of dedicated service 
to Sacred Heart. 
  
One of the most comforting lines in the Gospel are from 
the Gospel we read at our Masses this weekend: άAll 
things are possible for God.έ When life can seem over-
whelming, we simply just need to remember to call upon 
God, who understands us, what we truly need, and what 
weΩre going through, better than we do ourselves. God 
has the power to do all things and we wonΩt be let down. 
  
I wish you all a wonderful week, filled with peace and joy. 
  
     ~Fr. Vic 


